
SILENT STA NOTIFICATION 

WOFT-LD (Facility ID No. 128367) 

 Due to wind damage from Hurricane Nicole, Station WOFT-LD’s transmission line 

was significantly damaged.  

On the morning of November 18, 2022, it was observed that the signal was 

getting weaker, and when station staff was checking the stretched line at the tower, it 

arced. As a result, Station WOFT-LD is now off the air.  

 WOFT-LD will have to be dark until station staff are able to get the whole line 

replaced. An exact timeline for installation and repair is not known at this juncture, but 

WOFT-LD will keep the Commission apprised as to status.  


